
 
 
Competitor Announcement  
19SEP2024 
 
To All Competitors, 
 
Please note that Entries for the Clare Forestry Rally 2024 will close 26SEP2024. Please 
have all entries in prior to this date if possible. 
 
We would like to remind all Competitors that you are able to pay for entries by card, over 
the phone.  

Triona is available to take payment by Credit/Debit Card over the phone between 4pm 
& 9pm daily. Contact Triona on + 353 087 9822092.  
 
Kind regards, 

Gerry O’Brien  

Gerry O’Brien  
Clerk of the Course 


